



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

16th January 2020

Dear Parent,

We are hosting a visiting author, Lisa Thompson, on Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> January and Years 5, 6 and 7 pupils will be attending the workshop. Lisa, author of The Goldfish Boy and The Light Jar, will be sharing her new book - The Boy Who Fooled the World.

There will be the opportunity to purchase a signed copy on the day at a discounted cost of £6.00. Please return the order form with the correct payment (cash or cheque made payable to "Booka") by next Tuesday. I am afraid the order cannot be added to the School bill.

Yours sincerely,

Sharan Owen

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286